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Summer 2021 offers an important opportunity to address the learning, social
and emotional recovery that so many California students need after a year of
school closures and related challenges. In response to these challenges, CCEE,
together with the Partnership for Children and Youth, is offering no-cost
technical assistance to Local Education Agencies needing support with
planning and implementation of Summer Learning Programs. Visit the
Summer Technical Assistance Hub.

ADDITIONAL SUMMER LEARNING RESOURCES:

REIMAGING SUMMER & EXPANDED LEARNING
Partnership for Children and Youth

SUMMER LEARNING GUIDE



http://partnerforchildren.org/summer
http://partnerforchildren.org/summer
https://fieldguide.ccee-ca.org/summer-learning/
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/59f76b95268b96985343bb62/t/6046a6d41bd8e46513c9d897/1615243007487/2021+Summer+Learning+Guide+final2.pdf

